
From: Plain, Todd A <tplain@usbr.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 8:19 AM 
To: Delta Council ISB <DeltaCouncilISB@deltacouncil.ca.gov> 
Cc: Sumer, Derya <dsumer@usbr.gov>; Manzo, Mario A <MManzo@usbr.gov> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Delta eNews for November 7, 2024 

Good morning, Delta ISB 2025 symposium organizers 

With regards to speakers, our Bay-Delta Office modeling manager (copied) would like to 
participate if possible - to talk about our latest climate change modeling efforts.  

Her signature is copied below. 

Thank you very much for considering. We're looking forward to it! 

---------- 

Derya Sumer, PhD, PE | Modeling Division Manager 

M 916-208-7909 

Interior Region 10 | California-Great Basin | Bay-Delta Office    

--------- 

V/r, 

Todd 
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